
School Council Minutes  

Date: 10/01/17 

Notes taken by: Mrs Thain  

Who is here? Ava, Isabella, Max, Ava M, Julia, Sienna, Matthew, Magnus, Ellie, 
Tommaso, Billy, Charlie, Mrs Thain  
House captains; Livi, Philip, Harvey, Charlize, Joshua, Emma, Tommy, Amelia 

What were we going to be talking about? 
Reward system 

What were we 
talking about?  

What can we do about it?  Who is in charge of 
doing it?  

Changing the 
current reward 
system 

Currently we have two reward 
systems running in parallel. The 
House Captains have spoken to 
KS2 and the majority of children 
prefer the house point system.  
 
We felt that KS2 should only 
have the house point system 
and should no longer have the 
credit shop. We will give our 
views to Mr Howard. 
 
The school council felt that KS1 
would still benefit with having 
their own class reward system 
with the house points as well.  
 
We talked about possible 
rewards for being the winning 
house. 

 Non-uniform for the 
winning house 

 Extra astro time 

 Computer time 

 Ice pops 

Mrs Thain will the 
ideas to Mr Howard. 

What are we going to talk about next time?  
Book swap 



 


